A Special Meeting of the
Lamberton City Council
June 19, 2017

	The special meeting of the City Council of the City of Lamberton was held on June 19, 2017, in the City Office at 7:00 pm.

 	Members present for the meeting were Mayor Bill Schaffran, Councilmembers Darrell Knutson, Terry Neperman, Lydell Sik, Dave Irlbeck and Clerk Flaig. Heather Hacker and Nick Anderson were also in attendance.

[bookmark: _GoBack]	The purpose of the meeting was to decide on whether offer Heather Hacker compensation for the time that she was on call for the ambulance during the day time hours.  She had been asked by Wade Wellner, who was then Ambulance Director, if she would be willing to help with day time coverage, which she did.  It was later that she found out that city employees receive 75 cents per hour for being on the ambulance service.  When she found out she felt that she should also be compensated.  She was asking for payment based on 2 eight-hour days per week over 4 years at the 75 cents for a total of $2,592.00 She had submitted her resignation from the day time schedule, but she would still be on nights and weekends.  She was asked if she could help during days.  She said that she would help if it fit her schedule during the summer.  She would not be able to help once school starts.  

	On a motion by Neperman, seconded by Knutson, the council voted unanimously to approve back pay in the amount of $2,600.00 for her daytime coverage on the ambulance.  

	There was additional discussion on how to provide daytime coverage for the service.  Ambulance Director Nick Anderson will continue to get information for an on call based pay system.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,				Approved,
Steven Flaig, Clerk					Bill Schaffran, Mayor


____________________________		_________________________

 


